
New Provincial Health 
Information System

Newfoundland and Labrador Centre for Health Information (NLCHI), in conjunction 

with the Regional Health Authorities, will be replacing Meditech Magic and Client 

Server with a new Health Information System (HIS).

The procurement process is now complete and the preferred vendor has been 

identified.

The new system will meet provincial requirements and functionality, reduce paper 

processes, and enhance clinical scope.

Work has commenced to establish the governance structure and project team as 

final contract negotiations continue.

ABOUT

Communications

Engagement sessions will commence soon.  You will begin to receive communication 

updating you on the status of the project, meeting invitations to participate in engagement 

sessions, and other pertinent information.

We look forward to meeting with you during our upcoming engagement sessions.  Your 

feedback will help shape our journey towards a new Provincial Health Information System.

BENEFITS

Holistic view of the patient

Improved coordination of patient care

Enhanced sharing of patient information 

across disciplines

Streamlined workflows

Improved data collection

Reduction in costs 

Reduction in time

Reduction in errors


